
Major works to complete the new Cambridge 
Road overbridge, between Bethlehem and  
Tauriko is now in its final phase. 
Works involve connecting the new bridge 
with Cambridge and Moffat roads, requiring 
significant traffic management and disruption to 
journeys through this area. Come along to find 
out more about what to expect. All welcome.

Takitimu North Link
Open Day

When � Saturday 18 November, 10:30am – 1:30pm  

Where Bethlehem Hall, 239 State Highway 2, Bethlehem, Tauranga 
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